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(Neb.)-Lemmon Road Closed To Thru Traffic Until Further Notice

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 02/15/2013 09:24 AM

(DAWES COUNTY)-Dawes County roads superintendent Larry Hankin says Lemmon Road has been
temporarily closed to thru traffic. Lemmon Road is the first road to the west after the Whitney turn-off and runs to
the south. Hankin says crews will be making repairs to the bridge that is situated on the road just before
intersecting with Bethel Loop. He says Lemmon Road is just closed temporarily, but he does not have a definite
time frame in which it will be reopened.
Hankin plans to discuss the repair project with the Dawes County commissioners at their next meeting next week
and says he should know more then.
 
(Questions? Comments? E-mail roxie@chadrad.com.)
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